






Smithfield Township Environmental Advisory Council 
April 15, 2025 

Page 4 of 4

Pat Owens asked about stormwater on private property, and Dr. Ale_x Jackson
discussed the Township stormwater ordinance. After further Council discussion, 
Mitch Bowyer made a motion to table this discussion until Dr. Alex Jackson can do 
more research, seconded by James Munet. Vote: All in favor; motion carried. 

7. Public Comment:

a. Vicky Ozgun commented on how she asked for an update on an a fill related issue,
but wasn't satisfied with the response, which lead to a discussion, where Vicky
indicated she did not fill out a Township complaint form because she believed it to be
an emergency, which lead to a follow-up discussion.

b. Charleen Spezza commented that she attended Township meetings, and how no one
told her to fill out a form. She perceived this to be a problem and stated that she
commented for over three months.

Adjournment: 

There being no other business before the Council, James Munet motioned to adjourn, seconded 
by Mitch Bowyer. Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 

Minutes Recorded by Dr. Alex Jackson 

Respectfully submitted, 

� Heilakk.a 
Township Secretary 
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